

St Hugh's JCR Committee Meeting Minutes

1. Rep's Updates
2. Matters Arising from Updates
3. Matters Arising from Last Meeting's Minutes
4. Items for Discussion
5. Any Other Business

1. Rep's Update:

Reetz:

- Couldn't attend equality committee unfortunately;
- Booked venue for OUSU council;
- Attended OUSU council with Ana and Curtis;
- Stopped college from giving out student information for NSS survey;
- Organizing handover prescom for next week;
- Doing up handover documents;
- Helped Ben with junior deans report.

Tom:

- Handover stuff;
- Forgot about DoDO hustings;
- Christmas formal discontent

Hanna:

- Was too ill for OUSU council unfortunately;
- Finally got through travel grant elections;
- Am organizing handover next week.

Fabio:

- Blues funds;
- Went to finance committee meeting;
- Organizing handover.

Ben:

- Been advertising Target Schools Committee positions;
- Emergency meeting at OUSU next week about the National Survey, which is relevant for access.

Ben and Tirzah:

- Welfare tea;
- Got anonymous pidging sorted;
- Welfare committee;
- Organized when we are doing handover;
- Finished the junior deans report, and discussed with relevant people how a suspended status rep would best be able to help current students.

Li Chen:

- Crewdate went well.

Dan:

- Nothing to report.

Jack and Lydia:

- Bop;
- Did handover.

Laura:

- Sorted more post ball stuff;
- Termly refugee battels stuff.

Gonzalo:

- We got 46 responses for the Student Switch Off Climate Quiz.

Charlie:

- Nothing to report.

Daniel:

- Handover stuff - we will have a new DoDO;
- Have had some discussions with Fabio about a new TV;
- Updated constitution on the website.

Katie:

- I made a start on the surveys for freshers week which I will send to all the freshers and then forward it to Theo, so it can be used for next year.

2. Matters Arising from Updates

3. Matters Arising from Last Meeting's Minutes

4. Items for Discussion

Item a. Committee crewdate (Reetz)

It's on Tuesday at 7.30pm at At Thai.

Item b. Official handover (Reetz)

The official documents need to be passed over at a physical meeting by next week.

5. Any Other Business

It would be useful to go to the OUSU Council meeting next week. One of the measures will be the responses to the National Teaching Survey, which is a very subjective matter. The way OUSU will respond is through a risk assessment. We need to work out what would happen if people don't fill out the survey. The meeting is at Wadham on Wednesday, from 5pm to 6pm.

What is happening to protest money? Can be sent to OUSU, but they haven't gotten back to us so potentially we might not need to pay it to them. This is relevant to how much money is left in the motions budget. We should probably keep it locked in just in case. People will need to make amendments to motions at this week's JCR meeting because there isn't enough money left for all of them. The money that is locked in now could perhaps be used up next term.

Do colleges pay for interview expenses? No they are not, but this is an issue for people coming to interviews.